


Hi Friends, 

Welcome to CAROLLING! The Holiday Sing-A-Long! We are overjoyed 
to have you with us.   We hope you’re ready to have some fun?!

We want you to think of this as an “Old Time Holiday party”, everyone sitting 
around you is about to become your friend & family. Create memories with them.  
Laugh with them, and at the end of the night, like most family get-togethers, 
you won’t have to see them again until next year. 

Now, this is a Sing-A-Long! But don’t worry, we’re not expecting you to be Pavarotti. 
Sing to the level of your comfort, some will be group songs, some will be just us
and others might be call and response, but starting now, we’re here to have fun in 
a judgement free zone.  

We’ve got some games and skits, and this entire time together is just meant to be
silly, happy, uplifting, fun.  The holidays can be stressful, and we want this to be the 
complete opposite of that. 

If you’re joining us on Friday evening, you have the joy of seeing our special guest:
Grace Barnhart, and if you’re joining us on the Saturday Matinee, we are also excited to 
welcome: Sister Lune &.... Ssssh maybe a visit from the Man in Red, himself! 

NewWerx Productions was born out of the 2020 pandemic, and now in our Third year of 
operation, as a Not-For-Profit company, we are proud of the mountain we’ve climbed and 
continue to climb.  We welcome with open arms many of the former performers from the
award winning Oh Canada Eh?! Dinner Theatre ( ) and look forward to expandingNiagara
our reach across Niagara and Southern Ontario, welcoming more and more 
performers, and bringing larger productions your way.  This is a small step towards that and
we can’t wait for more!  

Welcome to Carolling! and on behalf of the entire team at NewWerx, we sincerely hope you have a 
beautiful, blessed, and happy holiday season, and the 
Merriest of Christmases to one and all. 

With Love,
Lee Siegel
Artistic Director, NewWerx Productions















PHOTOS WITH SANTA FOLLOWING THE SATURDAY MATINEE
A $5 donation is required for a photo with Santa. 100% of  the proceeds
will be donated to our local food bank. Please consider donating more

if  you can.  Photos will be digital and sent to ONE supplied E-mail address
within two days of  editing.  @LeeSiegelPhotography will be taking the

photos. Please follow on socials. 





Visit Our Website to join 
our E-Club for future announcements, 

discounts & promo codes.

We here at NewWerx wish you 
a Safe and Healthy Holiday Season. 

Thank you for Joining us!

Follow NewWerx on Socials:
@NewWerxProductions


